
From: Linda Herriott  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 9:58 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Monies owing by councillor Perrelli  
 
 
As a resident of Richmond Hill, I am totally against the city absorbing the debt incurred by 
Perrelli.  He made decisions that have consequences and should be held accountable.  Non-
repayment is in no one’s best interests except his.  I am extremely disappointed in the 
functioning of our city council, especially when it comes to Perrelli and Beros and a couple of 
others.    
Please make him pay back the money he owes.  His debt should not be forgiven! 
 
Linda Herriott 
3 Sanderson Cres  


